
 

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 

North Sydney Public School 
Project update  |  August 2021 

| NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

Example of a flexible learning space 

Investing in our schools 
  

The NSW Government is investing $7.9 billion over the next four years, continuing its program to deliver 215 new and 
upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This is the largest investment in public education 
infrastructure in the history of NSW. 
 
The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities across 
NSW. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students and supports 
growth in the local economy. 
 
Project overview 

 
Planning is underway to fast track the upgrade of North Sydney Public School, as part of the NSW Government’s 
COVID-19 Recovery Plan. The project is proposed to include 19 flexible learning spaces, a new administration area, 
library and hall. It is also proposed to feature a new covered outdoor learning area, upgrades to the canteen, student 
amenities, and a new entrance gate on Bay Road.  
 
Progress summary 

 
The project is in the design phase and the concept designs are nearing completion.  

 
Fulton Trotter Architects have been engaged to prepare concept and schematic designs for the upgrade. The 
designs will be submitted as part of the State Significant Development (SSD) application to the Department of 
Planning, Industry and Environment (DPIE). Once submitted, the SSD application will be placed on public exhibition 
for community feedback. 
 
Virtual information session  

 

You’re invited to view more information about the project at an upcoming a virtual  
information session between 9 am Thursday 19 August and 5 pm Monday 23 August 2021.  
 
Here, you will find information about the project, including the design and site layout and  
will also be able to book a phone call with SINSW or submit feedback and questions about  
the project. You can access the virtual information session from the project webpage below.  
 
You can also scan the QR code to visit the project webpage: https://edu.nsw.link/North-Sydney-PS-Upgrade.  
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